Patrick Copas

From: Pahee Rathan

Sent: Friday, 18 October 2019 4:34 PM

To: Patrick Copas

Subject: RE: syd18/01905 Lane Cove West Data Centre (SSD-9741) - Amended Application and Response

to Submissions Received - RMS (Your Ref: SYD18/01905/02)

Hi Patrick,

| refer to the email below with the amended application and response to submissions received for the proposed
Lane Cove West Data Centre.

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted information and notes that most of the comments and concerns
raised by Roads and Maritime have not been addressed by the applicant. EIS states these concerns will be
addressed prior to construction. But some of the issues, particularly additional boreholes to establish geotechnical
profile of the area need to be undertaken prior to the approval of the development.

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact me on the numbers below.

Regards
Pahee

Pahee Rathan
A/Senior Manager Land Use Assessment

North West Precinct | Greater Sidney Division

WWW.rms.nsw.gov.au
Every journey matters

Roads and Maritime Services
27 Argyle Street Parramatta NSW 2150





